Out-of-scope

From:S 9(2)(a)

Sent: Tuesday, 28 March 2023 2:30 PM

To: J Shaw (MIN) <J.Shaw@ministers.govt.nz>
Subject: GeoEngineering in New Zealand

Dear Minister,

itisnolonger" a secret" that Geoengineering is being undertaken in NZ. |
often track Air New Zealand aircraft and others leaving significant chemtrails across the
sky. Normally on a beautiful day with a clear sky. ( | wonder if the ANZ pilots know they are
spraying this stuff?)

It is unknown what the positive results are or in fact the negative ones. A haze to reduce
the suns intensity is evident, changes in cloud formations and sometimes strange droplets
falling down. It is also a fact that eventually any contaminants being sprayed will eventually
find there way onto the surface, and into peoples air that they breathe.

It is known that Geoengineering has been a military activity since WW?2 and has been used
to create adverse weather events.

| am concerned that there has, to my knowledge and various associates, never been a NZ
Govt. document stating what is being undertaken, why and the planned outcomes.

Being the Minister for Climate Change and Associate Minister for Environment, it seems to
me you are the best one to advise the NZ Governments position on the above.

Kind Regards

s 9(2)(a)





